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From: Michelle Macfarlane [mailto:macfarlanemichelle@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:08 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Opposition 

Dear Mr MacEwan, 

I object to the application submitted by D.P Murphy Inc. for the development of a fourth gas station in the town 
of Borden-Carleton.  There are already three existing gas stations that have served the community for 
years.  Another one is not needed and will surely cause others to close.  These stores are much more than just 
stores or gas stations.  The people that own them care about the community.  They know the people who 
frequent them.  I think that adding another gas station will have a very negative impact on the community and 
effect all of the people who are currently employed at the Shell or at Cerreti’s. I for one will never support this 
new station if it is allowed to open.   

Sincerely, 

Michelle MacFarlane 

Sent from my iPhone 


